
Subject: Friars Way Sidewalk  

 

Hi there, 

  

I am a new resident on Friars way and was informed about potential construction to 

install sidewalks. As a former resident of Toronto, I came to the forest city just for that. 

Furthermore, even with two young boys, we feel very safe in the neighborhood and see 

no need for sidewalks...streetlights maybe, but sidewalks no. 

  

To further add – We moved here because of the quiet, safe neighborhood with it’s 

beautiful tree lined streets. You don’t get this in Toronto. We wanted to live in the Forest 

City and Sherwood Forest in particular. To remove 30+ trees would be an absolute 

tragedy especially given it isn’t necessary based on resident feedback.  

Furthermore, we could be using tax payers dollars for better purposes especially during 

a pandemic. 

 

If it wasn’t for Val and Al, we would have not been made aware of this matter. I hope we 

can find some resolution so that further escalation isn’t required. 

 

Kindest regards, 

Dave and Megan Sheedy 

17 Friars Way  


